Young, Betty (UTC)

From: Swanson, Jeff <Jeff. Swanson@clark.wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 2:49 PM

To: Young, Betty (UTC)

Subject: GCPF Projects

Hi Betty,

| have three projects in process:

TR-132168, NW Fruit Valley Road, Vancouver, USDOT #101846E
TR-132169, NE St. Johns Road, Vancouver, USDOT #101851B
TR-132170, East Main Street, Battle Ground, USDOT #852350U

All are contracted with UTC to have a period of performance of 1/16/2014 to 10/1/2014.

The projects have been through final design. The Fruit Valley and St. Johns grade crossing reconstructions involve
replacement with concrete panels and the project manager and engineer have contacted suppliers to get an idea of the
likely lead time to procure these materials.

Based on these estimated material procurement lead times the project team has changed the timeline for construction
and asked me to contact UTC to request a change to the period of performance for these projects. We would like to
have the end date changed to 12/15/2014. Is this possible to do?

Please let me know if any additional information is needed from me.
Kind regards,

Jeff Swanson
Director of Economic Development
Clark County, WA

Office (360) 397-2004
Mobile (360) 600-5720

Clark County Public Service Center
Budget Office, Suite 667

1300 Franklin Street

PO Box 5000

Vancouver, WA

98666-5000

This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure
under state law.



